December 2024

Dear Regulator,

As a member of Wisconsin's union building trades, my career is dedicated to constructing and maintaining our state's infrastructure. I've seen firsthand how essential reliable power is for our homes, businesses, and industries. For that reason, I strongly advocate for natural gas power generation in our state (Dockets: 6630-CE-316, 6630-CG-139, 6630-CG-140).

I am committed to ensuring that Wisconsin's energy transition is not just environmentally responsible, but also worker-focused. As we phase out coal, natural gas is a critical component of a strategy that honors the hardworking men and women who keep our energy systems running, ensuring that they are not left behind as we move toward a cleaner future.

Natural gas is not a competitor but a partner to renewable energy. Its reliability supports the grid while we expand renewable capacity, ensuring a stable transition and keeping our energy affordable. Natural gas facilities also support thousands of family-sustaining union careers in construction, maintenance, and operations across Wisconsin.

By working together, we can build a future where Wisconsin leads in both clean energy innovation and a strong workforce, ensuring that every worker shares in the benefits of our progress.

By signing below, I give the Wisconsin Building Trades Council the authorization to forward this letter to relevant federal, state, and local officials in support of any natural gas energy infrastructure project in Wisconsin.

Name (Print)	
Signature	
Teamsters Local Union # 346	
Union and Local #	
	-W-W
Home Address	
City, State, Zip	